
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
December 1, 2008 

RE:  Bandrich Inc. 

FCC ID:  UZI-M250 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) It is incorrect to cite DA00-1407 or its successor 15.212 when performing Licensed modular 
approvals. These Rule sections only work with Part 15 Unlicensed radio transmitters. 
Therefore, letters already supplied will be ignored. I am enclosing with this note summary 
guidance from FCC for how Licensed transmitter modules should be handled. It is important 
that you and your client read and understand these guidelines, and apply them carefully to this 
Application. 

2.) Please review your Tune-Up document. I do not see any tolerance information for the RF 
Pout. Please provide information on how much the RF power is expected to vary from unit to 
unit as it is produced by the production line. 

3.) Is user installation possible for this product? You are reminded that this is prohibited for this 
module under FCC rules. How will user installation be prohibited? How will this device be sold? 

4.) Your Manual should clearly state that RF category “Portable” installation of this module is 
prohibited, and that should OEM integrators desire to install the antenna closer than 20cm to 
all persons, a new ID and SAR testing will be required. 

5.) Please review Section 1.7 of the Manual. It is not clear what is the maximum permitted peak 
gain of the antenna.  

6.) Please see Page 23 – this is the wrong 15.19 statement to use on any Licensed radio 
transmitter. 

7.) Is this a complete manual? It appears to have many blank pages. Preliminary manuals are 
permitted, but final manuals must be presented to FCC before marketing of the device in USA. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President  
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.  
Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. Except as described in §0.459, 
correspondence and responses should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet once a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be processed 
expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note that partial 
responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


